
You have the right to use the restroom, locker room, 
or other single-sex facility consistent with your 

gender identity or gender expression.
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Visit nyc.gov/humanrights or call 311 and ask for the
Commission on Human Rights. City employees 
may also learn more by speaking with their EEO Officer.

Individuals cannot be 
asked to show 
identi�cation, medical 
documentation, or any 
other form of proof or 
veri�cation of gender.

Any person who abuses 
this policy in order to 
assault, harass, 
intimidate, or otherwise 
interfere with an 
individual’s rights 
under this policy will be 
prosecuted to the full 
extent of the law. 

This policy does not provide a right to a member of the public to use a
facility that is reserved for the exclusive use of employees.


